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AUTHORIZATION FOR EXEMPTION OF GETIR US, INC. FROM PHYSICAL BARRIER REQUIREMENT
PERTAINING TO ALLEY ACCESSIBILITY FOR PARKING FACILITIES AT

4740 N.PULASKI ROAD

Be It Ordained by the City Council ofthe City of Chicago:

SECTION 1. Pursuant to Section 10-20-430 ofthe Municipal Code of Chicago, the Commissioner of
Transportation is hereby authorized and directed to exempt GETIR US, INC. from the provisions requiring
barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and egress to parking facilities for 4740 North Pulaski Road.

Samantha Nugent Alderman 39th Ward
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SECTION 2. This ordinance shall take effect and be in force from its passage and publication.
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14 December 2021

Gia Biagi, Commissioner

Chicago Department of Transportation

30 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 1100

RE: Alley Ingress/Egress for 4740 North Pulaski Road

Dear Commissioner Biagi:

Let this letter serve as notice that I have no objections in granting GETIR US, INC. approval for

alley ingress/egress for the property at 4740 North Pulaski Road.

This ordinance will be introduced at the next meeting of the Chicago City Council.

Your consideration of this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, please

contact Adam Roberts in my service office at 773.736.5594.

Sincerely,

Samantha Nugent

Alderman, 39th Ward
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